Nathan A.Smyth, Esq. Attorney at Law, 60, Wall Street, New York City.

Dear Mr. Smyth,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 5th October, 1939.

Please find enclosed a copy of the Assistant Commissioner's letter dated September 19th, 1939. A similar copy had been duly forwarded to you some time ago. We keep the original end should you require it, we shall be glad to forward it to you. No doubt you will be able to discover the reasons for the return of the Commission to the Supreme Court in New York.

Very truly yours,